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Letter of Support to the DoBem Project

Through this letter I would like to express our company's support for the DoBem
project. We believe that the project has a lot of potential and that this may be an idea of
social innovation that can have a significant impact on society and on poverty reduction
through the use of technology. Given this reason. we participated in the development of
the DoBem application development.
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Signature

Thiago Rodrigo Genari
Chief Executive Officer
DevMaster Desenvolvimento de Sistemas de Informatica Ltda.
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